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Summer Uniform 

From Wednesday 24th April the children return to 

school wearing their summer uniform. 

Nursery children wear blue P.E. shorts with their polo 

shirt and sweater.  

Girls from Reception to Year 4 wear the Corpus Christi 

summer dress and straw boater. Girls in Year 5 now 

wear the Corpus Christi school blouse and straw 

boater and the girls in Year 6 wear their school 

blouse.  

All boys from Reception to Year 6 wear grey shorts, (no 

combat patch pockets) available from High Street 

stores and Corpus Christi socks which are available 

from school.  

With the exception of the boys shorts all of these items 

are available to purchase from the School Uniform Shop 

online.  

https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/our-school/

uniform 

Uniform orders can be collected from the school office 

this week and next week Tuesday 9th April—Friday 

12th April between 9am—4pm. 


